PRESS NOTE

- i nt for S.1. of
Odisha Police Recruitment Board is in the process of recr.UItm: i il
police and equivalent rank for which the written examination IS sche

the Districts on 5th & 6th Oct. 2025,
are trying 1o

It has come to our notice that some mischievous elements ;
in written

involve some candidates in illegal activities like malpractice

examination on payment of bribery.
OPRB is committed to ensure free, fair and transparent recruitment

examination for CPSE-2024.
& taking

We therefore a® appeal to all candidates to take note that giving
of bribe are both criminal offence and stringent action will be taken against all
those involved in such malpractices.

OPRB is getting all such inputs regarding malpractice enquired thoroughly.
All are therefore requested to cooperate and provide any such information

available at their end.
For this purpose one Help Line Number (9040493223)has been opened for

receiving any complaints/information in this regard.

By orders
Chairman & Members Odisha Police
Recruitment Board



